
 
06/22/2020 
 
 
Dear Town of Vail Short-Term Rental Lodging Owners and Managers, 
 
Effective June 22nd, 2020, short-term rental lodging may resume in Eagle County with 
normal occupancy levels. Eagle County has amended the “blue phase” public health 
order regarding short-term lodging. The 50% occupancy restriction has been removed. 
 
F. For Short Term Lodging the following provisions apply:  

1. Short Term lodging is not limited to 50 persons, and may fully open, as long as 
all other applicable provisions of this order are met.  

2. Short Term Lodging operators must inform guests about the restrictions in this 
Order, including by: 

i. Providing all guests with information about the Five Commitments of 
Containment.  

ii. Explaining the Special Provisions for Visitors in Section IV(D), above.  
3. Exception: Short Term Lodging that does not meet the requirements in this 

Section IV(F)(3)(b) must remain closed to guests. 
 
The full amended public health order is online here: 
https://www.eaglecounty.us/PublicHealth/Documents/FINAL__Public_Health_Order_Ph
ase_2_Amendment-6_22_20/ 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew VanEyll  
Short-Term Rental Specialist  
Finance Department 
 
 
 

https://www.eaglecounty.us/PublicHealth/Documents/FINAL__Public_Health_Order_Phase_2_Amendment-6_22_20/
https://www.eaglecounty.us/PublicHealth/Documents/FINAL__Public_Health_Order_Phase_2_Amendment-6_22_20/

